
We’d love to personally invite you to our Next Gen Ministry Parent Open House—a 

special night created for you and your family as we step into a brand new ministry year 

together. 

Next Gen Ministry Parent Open House 

Wednesday, August 20th, 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM  

Whether you’re brand-new or have been part of AWANA or CREW for years, this night 

is for all parents. It’s a chance to reconnect, get a fresh look at what’s ahead, and see 

how your family can take meaningful steps forward this fall. 

We’ll gather to: 

-Explore our newly updated student spaces, designed to reflect the age and 

stage of our kids and teens 

-Meet and reconnect with our leadership team, including Shauna Bauhs, our 

new AWANA Director, and our CREW leaders 

-Enjoy a grilled-out dinner served by the CREW MEN 

-Spend time around the bonfire, sharing stories and conversation 

-Hear the vision for this school year—and how we’re equipping both students 

and parents to grow in faith 

-Discover how you can get connected too, with a first look at our Fall Life 

Group series 

Even if you feel like you already “know the drill,” this year is a fresh opportunity to 

build something meaningful—for your kids, yes, but also for you. This will be instead of 

our parents night during AWANA, so please plan to attend! 

We want to help you find your people, grow deeper in community, and partner with 

us in raising the next generation for HIS glory. 

  

With deep expectations, 

Shauna Bauhs 


